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Regarding  HB 3054 

My husband and I bought our home in Seminole Estates five years ago.   

Our space rent was $910 for Jan of 2022. When we moved here it would have been 

even less than that, the amount we paid for last month was $1163. 

We have been told they are going to raise the space rent $100 per month every year 

going forward.  

With prices of things going up as they have, it's becoming difficult to make ends 

meet.  

We are in our eighties, retired and our only income is Social Security, which will not 

increase to keep up with space rent increases of this magnitude. 

We are so in support of this bill and are so in hopes it will pass.  There are so  many 

people who will not be able to pay their rent if increases keep up at this pace. 

Thank you for your effort to get it passed. 

Sincerely  

Verna (Berni) Malone 


